Eternal Life Ministries
“In hope of eternal life, which God, that cannot lie,
Promised before the world began”
Titus 1:2
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                                Ministry Newsletter for January 2013
First of all I want to let everyone know that the “NEW” website is up and running! Thank you Jesus. The website address is in the contact info at the bottom of this page; just remember to only put in one L where eternal and life go together. Please let us know of any comments or suggestions you might have, thanks.
Our first outreach was to the homeless and less fortunate at Moors Square in Raleigh, NC on Jan.6th. I ministered on “What is your prayer for 2013”. The message was about drawing closer to God. 
The second outreach was at “The Minor House” in Fayetteville, NC on the night of Jan. 8th. The message was “Surrounding yourself with God fearing people”. People of the same faith can help build each other up.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The third outreach I teamed up with the “With Love from Jesus” organization on Jan.17th. They were opening up a satellite division in Smithfield, NC. The message was about “Trusting in God”. Only nine people showed up that day, but one person gave their life to Jesus, so it was a success. Great things are going to happen in this community!
Thanks again for all your prayers and financial support. 
Reaching the Lost for Christ,
Evangelist David Whitacre

Contact Info:
Phone: (910) 502-2044
E-mail: eternal.life2007@yahoo.com
Website: www.eternalifeministries.com
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 195
Falcon, NC 28342

